From the

CHANCELLOR AND
PRESIDENT

January 13, 2025

Dear Horned Frogs,

Welcome to the Spring 2025 semester at Texas Christian University! We are excited and
honored to welcome our new and returning students, faculty and staff to our vibrant campus.
The start of a new year and semester brings new opportunities for growth, knowledge and
discovery. TCU is a values-centered and connected community where you will meet new
friends and mentors and create lifelong memories. We encourage all students to connect with
their roommates, classmates and the dedicated faculty and staff who, like us, are here to offer

support and guidance.



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8mjnqa8_cHQ

The spring semester brings a unique opportunity to build upon the accomplishments of the
fall, advance our mission and excellence in academics, foster meaningful connections and
make an impact in our community. As we embrace the new year and embark on our new
strategic plan, LEAD ON: Values in Action, let us continue to live the TCU values of
Integrity, Engagement, Community and Excellence that define TCU.

We want to acknowledge and express our heartfelt condolences to all the Horned Frogs and
their loved ones who are affected by the fires in the Los Angeles area. TCU takes pride in the
large community of Horned Frogs who call California home, and we are keeping everyone
impacted in our thoughts and prayers. The Dean of Students Office continues to offer
resources and support during this difficult time.

Thank you for being a Horned Frog. Your contributions are essential to the success of our
university.

Go Frogs!

Victor J. Boschini, Jr.
Chancellor

Daniel W. Pullin
President


https://www.tcu.edu/strategic-plan/
https://deanofstudents.tcu.edu/



